NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Common Council of the City of Madison will hold a public hearing commencing at 6:45 .
p.m. on Tuesday, June 3, 2008, at a regular meeting to be held in the Council Chambers, Room
201, City-County Building, 210 Martin Luther King Jr. Boulevard, to consider adoption of a
Revenue Sharing Agreement Between the Town of Blooming Grove and the City of Madison,
under Secs. 66.0301 and 66.0305, Wis. Stats., regarding the PDQ property, located at 4801
Milwaukee Street, in the Town of Blooming Grove. The purpose of this public hearing is to hear
all the interested parties. If you have any questions regarding this public hearing, please contact
ACA James Voss or Katherine Noonan at 266-4511.

Maribeth Witzel-Behl, City Clerk
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